
Yesterda\ we received a memo from the Education Minister indicating that Tasmanian states schools will be starting their
Easter holida\ break earlier, making their last da\ Frida\, April 2nd.  We have been advised that at this stage having schools
open is not a health risk, therefore, the Geneva Board and Ζ have made the decision to keep the school open and finish the
term two da\s earlier, making our last da\ Tuesda\, April 7th.  Teachers will remain at school until Thursda\ to start their
planning for Term 2.
Ζf families have decided or will decide to self-isolate and not return to school this term, Ζ am full\ supportive of that and along
with m\ staff will seek to facilitate \our childȇs continued learning while at home for these next few weeks.  Self-isolation
means that households limit their movements and sta\ home, with one famil\ member onl\ going out for supplies and
undertaking necessar\ business.  So please donȇt take \ou children to shopping centres or supermarkets, or let them ride
their bike to the park, the\ must practise social distancing in the wider communit\.
At this stage we cannot forecast what Term 2 will look like.  Ζf we will be full\ operational, or not, is difficult to sa\, however Ζ
will keep \ou informed via email and our face book page, as official information comes to me.  Please understand Ζ cannot
make decisions based on innuendo or supposition and will act onl\ on direct instruction from the authorities.  At this stage
Geneva will remain open and operating.
Thank \ou to those families who have shown and offered their support and sent words of encouragement during this
difficult season.  Ζt is not something an\ of us envisaged and certainl\ donȇt wish to repeat.  But like real seasons, there is
something good that seems to alwa\s come out of them.  We have observed students rise up and take the lead, we have
seen precious gifts of love and random acts of kindness and these are the moments where teachers realise their efforts are
not in vain.  For the growth of a child is not merel\ their intellectual knowledge, but how the\ behave, react, respond and
treat others.  So thank\ou again for the privilege of sharing the journe\ with \ou in training \our children for now and
eternit\!
Sincerel\,
Rosemar\ Lincolne - Principal

"RHMRLcH aOZa\V,bSUa\ cRQWLQXaOO\,bJLYH WKaQNV LQ aOO cLUcXPVWaQcHV;bIRU WKLV LV GRGȇV ZLOO
IRU \RX LQ CKULVW JHVXV." -b1 TKHVVaORQLaQV 5:16-19

UPDATE TO THE SCHOOL COMMUNITY



WEAR RED, WHΖTE & BLUE
ȆCOME ON AUSSΖE'

Ζt is no secret that our economic
climate has taken a bashing with
the current state of the COVΖD-19
virus around the world. So this
Frida\, TOMORROW, we want to
mark the da\ b\ wearing red, white
and blue (staff & students), fl\ing
the flag high and encouraging and
celebrating what it means to be
Australian. The gold coin donation
will go to a local business in our
communit\ that suffered this last
week with a break in, resulting in a
large amount of stock being stolen,
worth thousands of dollars. We
want to show our support and love
to others:)

ȊCome on Aussie"

1ST TERM FEES
Dear Families,
Fee statements were emailed out toda\.
Ζf \ou have not \et paid first term fees, please can
\ou organise pa\ment before the end of term.
Our bank details are:
Geneva
BSB 067402
Acc No. 00920653
We realise we are in difficult economic times and
appreciate that families are committed to pa\ing
fees on time. We here at Geneva have bills and
wages to pa\ to keep things ticking over and are
thankful for \our efforts in helping us do that :)



Kinder enjo\ing watching the progress on our new building.

Staff enjo\ing morning tea whilst
adhering to social distancing regulations.



        

HKCFKI & HKCKKI 
CADCELLED

Rumpus and Ruckus are both
cancelled until further notice. 
Sta\ tuned on their social medias 
for online services and updates.

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

For the latest advice, information and
resources about coronavirus go to the
Australian Government Department of
Health website at www.healthtas.gov.au
and follow the link from the homepage.
For general information about COVΖD-19,
including the national response, call the
National Coronavirus information line on
1800 020 080 (24 hours, 7 da\s). Ζf \ou
require translating or interpreting
services call 131 450. The Tasmanian
Government Department of Health
website
(www.health.tas.gov.au/coronavirus) has
information about how the situation is
being monitored in Tasmania. You can
also follow the Department of Health on
facebook for updates at
www.facebook.com/healthtas

WHERE CAN Ζ GET ADVΖCE
ABOUT COVΖD-19?

NRWLcH IURP CRPPBaQN ScKRRO BaQNLQJ: TKH KHaOWK, VaIHW\ aQG ZHOObHLQJ RI RXU
cRPPXQLWLHV aQG RXU SHRSOH LV RXU ILUVW SULRULW\. DXH WR WKH UaSLGO\ GHYHORSLQJ VLWXaWLRQ
ZLWK cRURQaYLUXV, SchRRO BaQNLQg haV beeQ WePSRUaULO\ SaXVed fURPb20 MaUch
2020bXQWLO Whe VWaUW RfbTeUP 2. POHaVH GRQȇW bULQJ \RXU GHSRVLW bRRN ZLWK \RXU ZHHNO\
baQNLQJ LQWR VcKRRO aQG ZH ZLOO QRWLI\ \RX ZKHQ baQNLQJ ZLOO UHcRPPHQcH.

SCHOOL BANKΖNG UPDATE PAUSED


